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Present: 
Trustee Jason Holliday 
David Knight 
Neil Mack 
Greg Hibler 
Josh Masquelier 
Lucinda Taylor-Freund 
 
Several members of the public 

 
Township Board Meeting Minutes, January 2nd, 2024 

 
Dave Knight called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm and asked Neil Mack to open with prayer. 
 
Dave Knight asked John Morel to lead in the pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Dave Knight presented the minutes of the last meeting of the Decatur Township Board. 

• Greg Hibler offered a motion to accept the minutes as read. 
• Lucinda Taylor-Freund offered the 2nd. 
• All were in favor, none opposed. 
• Minutes accepted as read. 

 
Dave Knight turned the meeting over to Trustee Holliday.   
 
Trustee Holliday asked for any public comments.  No one signed in and there were not comments. 

Trustee Holliday asked that the board nominate and appoint a Chair and Secretary per IC 36-6-6-7Meetings.  

• Lucinda Taylor-Freund nominated Dave Knight as Board Chair 	
• Josh Masquelier offered the 2nd 	
• Neil Mack motioned to close the nominations 	
• Lucinda Taylor-Freund offered the 2nd 	
• All were in favor, none opposed. 	
• Dave Knight elected as Decatur Township Board Chair 	
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• Lucinda Taylor-Freund nominated Neil Mack as Board Secretary 	
• Dave Knight offered the 2nd 	
• Josh Masquelier motioned to close the nominations 	
• Greg Hibler offered the 2nd 	
• All were in favor, none opposed 	
• Neil Mack elected as Decatur Township Board Secretary 	

Trustee Holliday asked if the board wished to mirror the above elections as the board of finance.  

• Greg Hibler offered a motion to mirror the chair and secretary for board of finance  
• Josh Masquelier offered the 2nd  
• All in were in favor, none opposed  
• The newly elected chair and secretary will serve as the board of finance  

No announcements. 

No new business.  

At 5:42pm Josh Masquelier made a motion to adjourn. 
• Lucinda Taylor-Freund offered the 2nd. 
• All were in favor.  None opposed. 
• Meeting adjourned at 5:43pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Neil Mack 

 


